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19th January 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Pokémon Cards 
 
Some of the pupils at Falcon Junior School enjoy bringing in Pokémon Cards 
for use at break and lunchtime. We can see that they really passionate about 
these cards and like sharing their collections. 
 
It has been brought to my attention that some Pokémon Cards are worth 
an awful lot of money – some are upwards of £150 each. This means that 
some children are potentially bringing in some very valuable items. I have 
been shocked by the value of some of the rare cards. I am not sure that all 
parents are aware of this. 
 
Please check your child’s collection and remove any high value cards. 
We do not want to stop children bringing these in as they obviously greatly 
enjoy looking at them, but the school cannot be held responsible for any 
losses. 
 
Unfortunately, we have had some instances of children taking other pupil’s 
cards. This has caused a lot of upset for children and a lot of extra work for 
staff as we unpick what has happened. 
 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 

 

E J Savage 

Headteacher  

 
 


